
       
 

                                               SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD 

                                                CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 
Ref No: Cir/EYC-KG/2022-23/No.3      Date: 26/05/2022 

To: All New Parents (EYP Stage 1- Senior Kg) 

From: The Principal 

Subject: Important Announcements for New Academic Year 2022-23 

 

Dear Parents, 

Redbricks School welcomes all the new parents to the new academic year 2022-2023.We hope that 

you and all your family members are safe and healthy. It is an exciting time for children as they 

embark upon new adventures in the world of learning. Parents’ participation in this journey of 

children’s learning holds a great relevance at Redbricks . We hope to make your child’s learning 

experience a fun and exciting one and hope to instill a love of learning that will last throughout your 

child’s years of schooling. 

We would like to invite you to attend the New Parent Orientation Program on 4th of June, 2022 

(Saturday) to be conducted by the Principal and the Academic Coordinators. Please refer to the 

schedule given below. 

 

Class Date Time 

EYP Stage 1 and 2 04th June, 2022 9:00 AM -10:30 AM 

Jr Kg and Sr Kg 04th June, 2022 11:00 AM -12:30 PM 

 
The Orientation will be held at Ahmedabad Management Association. Please note that children 

are not allowed in the premises. Request you to take your seat 5 minutes before the program starts. 
 

Please register by 31st May’22 on the below mentioned link. 
 

https://forms.gle/q8Cs5BnGC6i3YS9L6 
 

We look forward to meeting you. 

With Warm Regards, 

 
Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty 

    Principal - Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school  
    Redbricks Education Foundation 

 

 

https://forms.gle/q8Cs5BnGC6i3YS9L6


 


